HS Board Report 1/9/18

e Civics Exam Graduation Requirement - Seniors recently completed the civics exam
required for graduation from any Wisconsin public high school per WI Statute 118.33
(1m) (a)1. The test consists of 100 questions that are identical to the questions asked
when an individual applies for US Citizenship. Students must score a minimum of 65
correct answers.

e Fine Arts - Congratulations to Band and Choir for their excellent holiday performances
on Dec. 11 & 18. The events were well attended by family and community. Thank you
for your hard work.

e Fab Lab Grant - Tomahawk School District submitted an application for Fab Lab Grant
funds for the purchase of fabrication equipment. If awarded the grant, the equipment will
be used to enhance current curriculum as well as expand on future opportunities for
students and community members to work creatively and collaboratively on projects.

e Friends Program - The Friends Program is a youth mentoring program with the purpose
of providing positive high school role models to elementary students in 4th and 5th
grade. Currently we have 31 high school students and 23 elementary students
participating in the program. Before Christmas break we had a get together for students
in the elementary LMC. The program has been extremely successful this year, with our
high school kids doing an excellent job of getting down to the elementary to spend time
with their friends.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/udPyhBGRAMATZz0EZ2

Student Council Report
e Winter Ball - Winter Ball will take place on Saturday, January 27th from 8:00-11:00 PM in
the High School Cafe. The theme for this year is “A Snowball”. Decorations will be
primarily white with winter shapes. Plans include winter themed foods and chocolate.
Tickets will be sold at the door. More information to come.
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